

何明華會督銀禧中學 Bishop Hall Jubilee School

2C Oxford Road, Kowloon, Hong Kong Tel: (852) 2336 3034 Fax: (852) 2337 9401

18th December 2012

Dear Alumni,

I am writing to you on behalf of the Bishop Hall Jubilee School Magazine Committee, to announce that the school has published the inaugural issue of the School Magazine. You can find it by visiting the school website - Students' Works by mid-January 2013.

The purpose behind this initiative is to enhance our students' learning opportunities by encouraging our students to be autonomous and use the opportunity for a realistic experience in the craft of journalism and media publications. It also serves as channel of communication between the school and its stakeholders and friends.

In each publication, the team is responsible for ensuring that our stakeholders are aware of our students' achievements and accomplishments. Alumni interviews will also be included to allow current and past Jubileans to develop a sense of pride in the possible positive outcome of the education they receive here. Each publication will be given a unique theme.

Our community is excited and eager to see this project become a tradition. You can be a part of that excitement by being one of our interviewees. Simply fill in the form and return it to us by mail or email (mail@bhjs.edu.hk). You can also support our students through a direct financial donation or by advertising your business in the magazine. Please send a cheque payable to "Bishop Hall Jubilee School", together with the following slip attached. We are happy to acknowledge your contribution in the magazine.

I would like to thank you for considering this opportunity to forge a partnership with your alma mater. If you have any queries regarding the matter, please feel free to contact me directly at 23360304.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Yours sincerely,

Ms. Wong Lee Lee Acting Principal